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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Developing links with a school in Bangkok 

On Monday we were visited by one of our new school governors, Sandi Clarke. Sandi has family who 

live in Bangkok and offered to come into Branscombe Primary to talk to the children about what it is 

like to go to school there. Sandi showed the children photos of the city and the Primary School and 

explained to the pupils what life is like in this contrasting locality. We are planning to use our new 

video conferencing equipment in the Summer term to set up a live link with the Primary School in 

Bangkok and allow the children from both schools to engage with one another. 

 

Ceremonial reopening of the Village Hall after the refurbishment.  
The school has been invited to take part in the Village Hall re-opening celebrations on Saturday 1st 

May. We believe this will be a very good opportunity for the school to support the Village and we are 

hoping to be able to provide a display of Maypole dancing. Please could you fill in the attached slip to 

indicate if you are willing for your child to take part in the event. There will also be a trade exhibition 

in the main hall and a range of background entertainment and refreshments prior to the cutting of 

the ribbon, with wine and canapés for all.  Completed slips should be returned to the school office by 

Friday 19thMarch so we can get some idea of the number of pupils who are likely to attend. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any concerns, ideas or suggestions. 

 

Well done 

Well done to Thomas, Natasha and Xander who were Wednesday Weather Kids on Heart Radio. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

From the staff at Branscombe Primary 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------

Ceremonial reopening of the Village 

 

Name of child (ren)…………………………………………… ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

My child (ren)  will be able   / not able to attend this event. (delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 

Achievements to Celebrate 

Branscombe Waves Award: 
Kayleigh: for working hard in country dancing. 

Natasha: for working hard in country dancing. 

Charlotte H. : for working hard in mathematics. 

Daisy Go. : for working hard to improve her writing. 

 

 

 

 



 

Forthcoming events: 

PTFA Quiz / Raffle-   Friday 19th March 9:00pm at the Masons Arms.  

You are allowed to have up to four people in each team. The entry cost will be £2.50 per person. 

Any donations for raffle prizes will be gratefully received. 

Activity Action Hour Afternoon – Monday 29th March (pm) 

 

School Easter Service at St Winifred’s – Wednesday 31st March  2:45 – 3 :15pm 

 


